
Upcoming Events At A Glance: 

Aug 15   Youth Group Kayak Outing 

Aug 19  6:30pm One Board Meeting 

Aug 22  Blessings of the Backpacks 

Aug 25  Newsletter Items Due 
 

*Small Group Bible Study*  

Mon nights at 6:30 pm and Wed mornings at 10am 

411 S Main Street, PO Box #236  Pearl City, IL  61062  

Church Phone: 815-443-2177   Website:  www.pearlcityumc.org 

Pastor:   Doug Carroll   815-541-3159 

Pastor’s email:  carroll.douga@gmail.com 

Church Office Hours:  Thurs 10:30-3:30 
Office email:  pearlcityumc@gmail.com 

“Like” Us on Facebook   www.facebook.com/pcumcil          

Those Who Serve 

        Greeters                                        Sunday School__ 
         *Until further notice we will not have regular greeters.   

      
Aug 1 Jason Barklow     Melissa V. 
Aug 8 Jason Barklow     Melissa V. 
Aug 15 Jason Barklow     Melissa V. 
Aug 22 Jason Barklow     Melissa V. 
 
 
Communion:  Aug 1  Reita Sheffey  Organist/Pianist:  Ann Pals 

Did You Know?: That on the 3rd Sunday of every month, St. John’s (in Pearl 

City) offers a free community Grace Meal, beginning at 11:30 am.  Due to 

COVID this is currently carryout only.  You can call St. Johns at 815-443-2215 to 

reserve a meal for pickup. *Next Grace Meal:  Aug 15th  

Youth group will meet on the second Sunday evening of the 
month from 6-8 pm for all 7th-9th grade youth.  If you have 
any questions, please contact Devin Martens, pastor Doug 
Carroll, or Kathy Sleezer.  

The Pearl City School District is requesting the following  
supplies for the 2021-2022 school year.  Any assistance  
acquiring these supplies would be greatly appreciated. 
 

 
Post-It Notes Post-It Poster Paper Earbuds Computer Mice 
 

Glue Sticks Colored Markers (washable preferred) Colored Pencils 
 

Crayons 
 

Thank you for your generosity! 



Concerns: 
Krista– Andrew Gronewold’s cousin has stage 2 breast cancer 
 
 

Our Friends at Home 
 

Dorothy Willhite, Connie Brady, Marcelle Rosenstiel 
 

Joys: 
 

*Joys & Concerns/Prayer Requests: prayer requests/joys may be emailed to 
pearlcityumc@gmail.com or you can also leave a  message on the Pearl City 
UMC answering machine at 815-443-2177. We also have a sheet on the table in 

Starting Sunday September 5th, Worship will start at 

8:00am. This will allow us to bring back some other 

aspects of the service that has been missing and will 

allow the Pastor to be here for the whole hour.   

 

First United Methodist Church  

of Pearl City 
   
 

10th Sunday after Pentecost                        August 1st, 2021 
 

 

    

PRELUDE 
 

WELCOME/ ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

JOYS & CONCERNS 
 

CALL TO WORSHIP                        (Based on Psalm 113)              

L: Let us praise the name of the Lord,  
P: God is wonderful! Yesterday, today and forever! 
 

L: The Lord our God has done marvelous things,  
P: We are blessed more than we could ever imagine. 
 

L: For all the amazing gifts we have been given,  
P: We praise the name of the Lord!  
 

OPENING PRAYER 
 

HYMN PRAISE        “Tis So Sweet to Trust in Jesus” #462 

 

HYMN PRAISE            “Trust and Obey” #467 
 
 
 
 

• PRAYERS OF THE PEOPLE 
 

• OFFERATORY PRAYER 
 

• THE LORD’S PRAYER 
 

 *Kids may now be dismissed for Sunday School  
   
SCRIPTURE READING  Galatians 5:7-10 
 

SERMON          “ The Truth– Fireproof Your Faith”   
- Pastor Doug Carroll 

 

COMMUNION 
 

BENEDICTION 
 

CHILDREN’S SERMON 
 

CLOSING HYMN 

Please Join Us!  Small group/ Bible study to be held at on 

Monday nights at 6:30 pm at Steve and Janis Sheffey’s 

house and Wednesday mornings at 10am at Pearl City 

UMC. Please bring a Bible and your sermon notes.  

We are going to have an ice cream social on Sept 1st  from 

4:30-7 pm.    We will be asking for monetary or ground beef 

donations and of course volunteers to help that evening.    

We are kayaking on Sunday August 15th. The kids need to be at the 

church at 3:30 pm. We will kayak from 4-6, then go out to Manny's 

pizza, so estimated return time would be 8 pm. You MUST tell Devin 

(815) 291-7973 if you are going by August 6th to reserve kayaks. 

Cost is $20. Some of our church family is going to donate funds for our  

adventure.  *Kids who will be going into 7th grade this year are welcome to join 

on the kayak outing! 

Blessing of the Backpacks will be Aug 22nd. Please have your child bring 

their (empty) backpack with them to church. 


